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Comments: The consideration of reopening the Stibnite mining operation is not only irresponsible, but also
dangerous. The preservation of river resources should be a top priority, especially in such a beautiful stretch of
wilderness and river. The Stibnite mine must remain closed to preserve this landscape. No to Stibnite.



